
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

                   

February:  
 

10th Spirit Day: Favorite Character Day 

10th  Middle School Valentine’s Dance 

13th H&SC Meeting 7pm 

14th  SSC Meeting 2:15 p.m 

16th ELAC Meeting 8 a.m. 

20th-24th Winter Break – NO SCHOOL 

 

 

MATHLETES ARISE!!! 
 

COMING SOON 
 

JAMM’S 5th Annual MATH-A-THON 
PUZZLE CHALLENGE 
Friday, March 3rd 

 

 

     ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK                                            

                  ONLINE TODAY! 

Yearbook sales are ONLINE ONLY this year. 

Orders will not be accepted in person. For those that do not have 

access to purchase online, we will have a representative to help 

facilitate online orders setup in the library on 2/13/17 from 8am-3pm. 

Purchase your full color JAMM 2016-2017 yearbook now through 

February 14th and pay just $24.00.  After February 14th the price will 

be $35.00. FINAL SALES DATE IS 3/14/17. 

We will not be ordering any extra yearbooks this year. If you 

don't order one, there will not be yearbooks available for purchase. 

If you have any questions, please email JAMMyearbook@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Jackson Academy of Math & Music 

    2017 Annual JAMM Auction 
Saturday, May 6, 2017  

Morgan Hill Community & Cultural Center.  
 

The JAMM Auction committee is starting to look for donations, 
especially from those donors that have a unique experience to 
share, destination to donate or products that you sell or your 

companies offers.  No donation is too small! 
 

           Email Jenn McKenzie at 
jenn.mckenzie@ymail.com with information or          
inquiries about donating to this year’s event!    
 
Make sure you save the date join us for a night 
you don’t want a miss!   See you there! 
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Message from the Jackson Health 
Office: 

 

All 6th grade students are due for their 
TDAP immunization!  TDAP Booster 

immunization is required to start 7th grade.  
All Students who do not have their TDAP 
Booster will not be able to attend class on 

the first day of school.  Please bring proof of 
immunization to the front office as soon as 

possible to assure that your 6th grade is 
compliant and ready to begin 7th grade.        

Calendar 

 

Pennies for Patients  

The ASB student council at JAMM has set up their first and only 

charity fundraiser for the year.  We are helping out the Leukemia and 

Lymphoma Society through a program called Pennies for Patients 

which helps researchers find a cure for blood cancers.   

Your child should have received a letter and box explaining in more 

detail how the program works.  Pennies for Patients accepts any form 

of donation: coins, cash, checks, or donate online : 

http://events.lls.org/pages/svmb/Jackson-Academy-Music-and-Math-

2017  

The fundraising goal is $700.  We will be working toward this goal 

for three weeks.  Boxes will be collected and emptied every Friday 

for those 3 weeks and then returned back to your child so he/she can 

fill it again!  All donations need to be in by February 3rd. 

 

Fingerprinting Necessary for Parents 

 Chaperoning Field Trips!  

Please be advised that NOW ALL CHAPERONES 

FOR SCHOOL FIELD TRIPS must be fingerprinted 

through the district, have a current TB test on file, 

and have their volunteer badge issued through the 

district. 

MHUSD is now offering Livescan services at the 

district office. All school volunteers are required to 

be fingerprinted through the MHUSD school district. 

The Livescan/fingerprinting office hours will be 

Tuesday 7:30 am - 10:30 am and Thursday 12:30 pm 

- 3:30 pm. The fee is $15, however, JAMM HS&C 

will reimburse the cost.   
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